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2017 General Rate Application - Operations
Page 3.29, footnote 58 — What is the current cost estimate for the additional

transmission line to the Happy Valley Terminal Station?

The current cost estimate for the re-termination of TL1301 transmission line to the
Happy Valley Terminal Station is $19,978,500 as submitted in Hydro’s 2018 Capital
Budget Application (Revision 1) on August 30, 2017.

Due to the materiality of the cost estimates, Hydro will reflect the revised cost
estimate in its compliance filing upon conclusion of the 2017 General Rate

Application.



